STAFF REPORT

DATE: February 2, 2017
RE: Administrative Hearing, 1017 Windsor Lane

On September 9, 2016, it was noticed that a tree located at the corner of the
building near the driveway area was missing. During this time there had been a
discussion with others regarding the species of tree and whether it was regulated
or not. Before a final determination of species could be made, the tree was
documented as removed. The removal of the tree would have required a removal
permit since the diameter was over 4” dbh. It is thought the tree was a white
geiger or similar type of tree. It appears the tree was removed when the fence
was installed. It is not know who removed the tree.

A warning letter was sent to the property owners on November 14, 2016. No
response was received.
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The approximate caliper of the tree was 9” based on measurement taken of the
stump.

Recommend replanting a minimum of 9 caliper inches of approved trees on the
property.



